
									Spring of 2022


Governor Jared Polis,
136 State Capital
Denver, CO 80203
governorpolis@state.co.us


Dear Governor Polis,
  

It has come to my attention that you have a proposal in your office called the, 


Colorado Critical Infrastructure Resiliency Initiative (CCIRI).


I would ask you to do everything in your power to make this electrical infrastructure project a reality. The protection of Coloradans in this matter is only the first step. We need a courageous Government official to move forward to address potential solutions found in this project. 


Washington is broken and bipartisanship has kept us from understanding the incredible vulnerabilities facing our aging electrical infrastructure.  Action from Colorado will show that States will not wait for Washington to solve vulnerabilities threatening America’s electrical power grid. We need action now and you, Governor Polis can make it happen.


It may seem like a small step for you and your State, but it would be a huge leap for the nation. It will start the ball rolling for so many positive outcomes in fighting for a greener, leaner, and more resilient energy infrastructure future. The CCIRI is what America needs now.  


I realize that this letter is being sent by hundreds, possibly thousands of likeminded people, but they are only a fraction of the millions of Americans that cannot write a letter because they are either unaware of this proposal or the dangers that could damage or destroy the electrical power grid for months, if not years.


Sincerely,




